
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: January 15, 2020 

 

 

To 

Prof Prasun Chakrabarti 

Executive Dean (R&D) and Institute Senior Chair Professor 

Techno India NJR Institute of Technology 

Udaipur 313003 Rajasthan INDIA 

 

 

 

Dear Prof Chakrabarti, 

 

On the basis of academic scrutiny, the following students of Techno India NJR Institute of Technology 

Udaipur India have been selected to pursue research internship in the area of Business Analytics under me 

from March 23-27,2020 – 

 

1. Danish Paliwal ( 4
th
 Year, IT ) 

2. Arpita Kothari  ( 3
rd

 Year, CSE) 

3. Charul Singhvi ( 3
rd

 Year, CSE) 

4. Prerna Paliwal  ( 3
rd

 Year, CSE) 

5. Lavi Vashishth ( 1
st
 Year, CSE) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Prof. Mark Goh 
Director (Industry Relations) The Logistics Institute –Asia Pacific  

and Professor, NUS Business School 

National University of Singapore 




